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Tootsie Roll Drive: We will be supporting 
the State Charity Fund Drive—known as the 
Tootsie Roll Drive on Columbus Day Weekend 
October 5-8.  Please plan on helping out, 
either being “feet on the street” or by making a 
donation yourself.  This is one of the most im-
portant things we do as a Council and we have 
been in the top 10 in the state for years.  All 
money raised goes completely to the State 
Charity Fund and all money from this fund 

goes to assist handicapped children.  WE 

NEED YOU!!!      

Seen above are brothers Deputy Grand Knight Paul Hart and Charles Black, PGK who attend-

ed the Sept Selectman's meeting to receive the proclamation from the board. 

Dedham Day/Soccer Challenge: Dedham Day is Sunday September 30. This is always very 
well attended by the children in Dedham  Thanks to all of the 
brothers who helped out, especially Michael DeWinter, PGK who 
runs the event again this year. 

Lecturer: On Sep 18th Kathleen King of Birthrite spoke.   She 
provided insight into the origins of Birthrite and its mission to help 
pregnant women who are in need of a place to turn to.  By helping 
the mothers it most always leads to helping the mother having the 
baby.  She provided first hand experience and success stories, 
and helped all have an upstanding of how mush they do with such 
very little funds.  Pictured at left is Warden Lindsay Barich pre-

senting Kathleen King with a letter of appreciation. 

Coffee and Donut Sunday:  Sunday Oct 7th after the 9AM 
Mass at St Mary’s.  Brothers if you can help please let Frank 
Jurczak PGK know. 
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      Newsletter Month: October, 2018 

Motions: All 4 motions brought forward in Aug for voting in Sept passed. 

Saturday Knights Club:  The next meeting of the year will be Sat Oct 6th at 7PM 
come and join us, it will be an Octoberfest theme. 

Investment Club: The Investment Club will continue to meet on the fourth Tuesday 
of each month at 7:30PM in the clubroom 

Eucharistic Adoration: Deacon Kelly has 
asked us to do two nights each month Our next 
Hour of Adoration is on Friday Oct 12th at 8PM 
and then Friday Oct 26th at St Joseph’s Chapel 
at St Mary’s. 

Installation of officers:  Installation was Sat 
Sep 22nd .  As usual it was coordinated by John 
Murphy PGK and it was again a wonderful cere-
mony.   Pictured are officers being sworn in. 

Membership:  There is a 1st Degree at Dedham Council  on Tuesday October 16th 
at 7PM Before our regular business meeting. 

Rosary for Fatima:   On the anniversary of the sixth apparition and the miracle of 
the Sunday Oct 13 a special campaign to spread the Fatima message in the United 
States is being planned with gathering to say the Rosary. The goal is to win the heart and 
soul of America for Mary by spreading Our Lady's Fatima message and promoting devo-
tion to Her Immaculate Heart.  So to celebrate this anniversary of the miracle at Fatima a 
group of brother Knights lead by Bob Black, PGK will gather at St Mary’s around the stat-
ue of Mary and say the rosary.  Please join us and St Mary’s parish Sat Oct 13

th
 at Noon. 

Attendance Prize: $81 to Larry Cassle (not present)  and $89 to Dan Sullivan (not 
Present) 

KC Club: $25 to Bob Black,  Lois Little,  Helen Murphy, and Mike Podolski  

MOTIONS 

1)  That Council 234 appropriate the sum of $200 for the Memorial Mass expenses. All 
unused funds to be returned to the council.  Submitted by: Kevin Leach PGK, Second-
ed by: Francis Galvin PGK 

2) That Council 234 appropriate the sum of $220 for 12 coats through the Knights of Co-
lumbus coats for kids program. Coats to be distributed through the Dedham Food 
Pantry. Submitted by: Charity Committee, Seconded by: Charity Committee. 

3) That Council 234 appropriate the sum of $100 for a donation to Dedham Day. Submit-
ted by: Steve Riley PGK, Seconded by: Francis Galvin PGK 

John Deschenes, Grand Knight          Steve Riley, Recorder 


